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Professor Baker 

I attach a letter about a Freedom of Information Act request we’ve had in connection with your GWMH 
report. My apologies for sending this to you out of the blue and for the short deadline for your response. 

I’d be happy to discuss anything in the letter, but should add that I’ve only recently started working in this 
section of the Department of Health and haven’t yet had a chance to start looking for the information the 
inquirer’s after. 

Alistair Brechin 
Investigations and Inquiries 
Department of Health 
Area 421, Wellington House 
133-155 Waterloo Road 
LONDON SE18UG 
Tel: 020 7972 1292 
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